
STAFF REPORT

Date: June 14, 2023

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject:   Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License 
- Supplemental Alcohol - Crepes & Craft, Nicholas Giordano, 299 East Plumb 
Lane, Suite 180-P - Alcohol Catering [Ward 3]

From: Lance Ferrato, Business License Manager

Department: City Manager's - Business License

Summary:
This is an application (R157799Q-AMD-2023a) to add alcohol catering to an existing restaurant 
serving on-premises wine and beer located inside the Reno Public Market on the northeast corner 
of East Plumb Lane and South Virginia Street. The applicant will continue to utilize their Not-In-
City depot for their mobile operations.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications 
Vicinity Map - Crepes & Craft


